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Seymour News
Friday 13th October 2023

Parent evening Yr1-6
Mon 16th and Tues 17th Oct
6 weeks celebration for Reception  
parents Thursday 19th October 
Half term
Monday 23rd to Fri 27th Oct
Last day of Autumn term
Friday 15th December
First day of Spring term 2024 
Tuesday 2nd January   
INSET day
Monday 22nd January 2024
Spring Half term 
Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb 
Last day of Spring term
Thursday 28th March
First day of Summer term 
Monday 15th April 

Seymour Superstars 
Classteacher awards for this 
week are
Yr1 - Mutsa, Sarthak and Ayla
Yr2 - Luca and RichardLee
Yr3 - Spencer, Ruby and Teddy
Yr4 - Shehram and Nehemie
Yr5 - Isla and Klimt
Yr6 - Reema, Ahmad & Joseph

Headteacher award
This week’s headteacher awards 
went to RichardLee, Jayden, and 
Ruby. Congratulations and we 
look forward to sharing a hot 
chocolate with you next Friday 
We are proud of you all!
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You have got to be in it to win it!
We have only one week left of our 20 day 
sprint competition. On Friday 20th next week, we will be 
randomly picking a name out of a hat of one child who has 
been in school for the last 20 days. They will win a family 
ticket to Cineworld Crawley.

After half term, up to Christmas we will be running another 
competition - whichever class has the highest attendance 
and whichever has the biggest improvement 
will get a visit from a Christmas VIP!!!! 

KEEP SAFE WHEN USING THE ROAD
Drop off and pick up time are busy times     
on the roads around school. 
Please can everyone be aware of 
everyone's safety. 
● Not park on the single yellow or zig zags
● Make sure your child is wearing a seat 
    belt when traveling in a car 
● Cross the road using the lollipop lady
● Does your child wear a helmet if they ride 
    a bike to school
● Look out for our new ‘no stopping here’ 
    and ‘no parking’ signs. 

The importance of play
In time when everyone plays on a 
smartphone or tablet we must not 
forget the importance of playing games
and getting out and about. Play helps 
our children to be more confident, 
build social skills 
and have a 
positive wellbeing. 
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